PUBLIC NOTICE

UNITED WAY OF YAVAPAI COUNTY’S
COMMUNITY BUILDERS RECEPTION

Friday, July 12, 2024
6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m.
The Federal in Prescott
101 W GOODWIN STREET,
PRESCOTT, AZ 86303

This is to notify the public that the United Way of Yavapai County is having an event.
This event will take place on Friday, July 12, 2024, from 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. at
The Federal, 101 W. Goodwin Street, Prescott, AZ 86303.

While this is not an official City Council meeting, public notice is given for this event
because of the potential that quorums of City Council, Commissions, Boards or
Committees may be present at one time.

7-03-2024
Marcy Garner Date
Deputy City Clerk
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